
 

 

 

 

 

Ref: AFO.N003.02.2025 

Date: 14/02/2025 

Request for Personal TIN Information (for Local Malaysian Students only). 

Dear students, 

In line with the implementation of the E-Invoice system by the Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM), 

we kindly request all local Malaysian students to provide their personal Tax Identification Number 

(TIN). Please ensure that only your personal TIN information is submitted. Do not provide your 

parent's or guardian’s TIN information. 

Individual taxpayers can perform a TIN search by entering their identity card number through the 

MyTax Portal at https://mytax.hasil.gov.my 

If you need to search for your TIN, ask a parent with access to the account to log in to the MyTax portal. 

Once logged in, click on "Search TIN" located at the top right of the page, and proceed with the search 

using your (student) NRIC. 
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Failure to provide your TIN by the stipulated date will result in the inability to issue a validated E-Invoice. 

 

Please submit your personal TIN information by 30/04/2025 to Student Portal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Regards,                                                                      

Account & Finance Office 

Southern University College 

 


